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Dear Ms. Fuller 

 

On behalf of Arlington County, the Neighborhood Services Division is pleased to inform you that your 

project has been tentatively selected for a grant award under the Neighborhood Mini Grant (NMG) Pilot 

Project. We selected your project based on how it aligned with the goals and objectives of the program. 

Based on your provided project budget, you will receive a grant of $500 for Urban Agriculture Family 

Day at Highlands Urban Garden. 

We will be sending you an electronic copy of the grant agreement next week and will be available to 

discuss executing  this agreement between your organization/fiscal agent and Arlington County. This is a 

reimbursable grant, and reimbursements will be made against the budget that was submitted as part of 

our application. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 703-228-7472 or 

cnjoku@arlingtonva.us  

We appreciate your interest and your patience as we use this pilot to explore new ways to continue to 

support neighborhoods, civic associations, and community-based organizations while furthering the 

countywide goals and objectives surrounding racial equity, diversity, and inclusion.  

 

Sincerely,  

CHIKWE C. NJOKU 

Chikwe C. Njoku 

Division Chief  
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